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Technical & Safety 
Information Notice No. 
 

 
02/2011   MarS Ripcord Handle Pins 
 
W.N. 37 
 

 
Date of Issue 

 
24 February 2011  -  
Note – while the MarS Service Bulletin is dated September 10th 2010, it was 
received by the T&S Committee on 24 February 2011. 
 

 
Subject Matter and 
Applicability 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TECHNICAL & SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
INTERNATIONAL PARACHUTING COMMISSION (FAI) 
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Compliance 

 
From the issue date. 
 

 
Concerned Publication 

 
MarS a.s. Service Bulletin C + M, dated September 10th, 2010 
Service Bulletin No. 11/09/2010 
Check of Ripcord Handle Pins 
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Authority 

 
Ing. Jaroslav Sedlák, - Manager of Technical Department,  
MarS a.s. Jevíčko. 
 
Stamp and signature: 
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Thanks to the Austrian Aero Club for bringing this MarS a.s. 
Service Bulletin to our notice. 
 
Liam McNulty 
IPC Technical & Safety Committee, 24 February 2011. 
 
 

 
Technical and Safety Information Notices issued by the Technical & Safety Committee of the International 
Parachuting Commission (FAI) are issued as information and help to parachuting nations and their 
affiliated members.  The Information Notices are of an objective informative nature and there is no direct 
or implied criticism of any manufacturer or product intended.  The Information Notices do not claim to be 
complete.   
The Information Notices may result from:- 

1 An incident or experience in the field being reported. 
2 A directive or notice issued by an aviation or government authority concerning parachuting 

operations or parachuting equipment. 
3 The issue of a notice by a manufacturer or by a National Parachuting Organisation. 

In the case of equipment being the subject of the bulletin the reader is advised to check with 
the manufacturer regarding the current status or position of that equipment. 

 
Technical & Safety Committee of IPC, IPC and FAI accept no liability for the use or misuse of any 
information contained in this Information Notice.  The reader assumes all liability. 
 

 
The Technical & Safety Committee, International Parachuting Commission, can be contacted 

on e-mail -  lmcnulty@skydiveireland.ie 
 

Liam McNulty, Technical & Safety Committee, International Parachuting Commission. 
24 February  2011 
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